


STEM CLUB
Parental Permission Slip

Grades 4-8

Developing Confidence, Cooperation, and Character Through STEM Activities

The 2023 Glen Hills STEM Club will start on Wednesday, October 4, 2023, in Mrs. Murali’s
room from 4-5 p.m. We will meet every Wednesday after school.

*Student participants should return the parent permission slip to Mrs. Murali on the first day
of STEM Club.

This is a free program.

___________________________________________________________________________

2023 GLEN HILLS STEM CLUB

Student Name___________________________Grade_____ Phone______________

Address _____________________________ __________________Zip_______________

Parent/Guardian Work Phone/ Emergency Number______________________________

Any health/medical concerns: ______________________________________

Parent/guardian signature granting permission ______________________________________

_______ Important Notice: Please check to confirm you are able to provide transportation at
5 p.m. as we do not provide bus transportation for after-school club activities.


